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From: lori duda <jonloreinde@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 6:18 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Please support HB4029 . Please find a alternative route to the bridge to protect wildlife. You must protect all are 
state scenic water ways from development that is bad for wildlife.  That river is a very important hiking and 
wildlife watching area for us.  


